
Youth Exchange Report 

February 10, 2021, I held a zoom training for the District Youth Exchange Chairpersons. Sadly, 

it wasn't well attended, but for those who did attend, we went through the Lions Exchange 

program, camps, insurance and how to complete applications for host families and students. 

May 25, 2021, we had seven of us get together and take a look at Camp Horizon in Blaine WA, 

as a possible camp to house our very own, MD19 Lions Youth Exchange Camp in late July or 

early August 2022.  We obviously are still in the planning stages, but we definitely have some 

enthusiastic chairmen that are behind getting a camp going for our Multiple District. There will 

be more to follow on that as it develops. 

For now, camps and youth host exchange around the world has been put on hold for the 

majority of the Countries involved until vaccines have been distributed enough to safely open. 

In Service, 

Tammy Allan 

WWW.MD19LIONSYOUTHEXCHANGE.ORG 

 

http://www.md19lionsyouthexchange.org/

